

6400 Goldsboro Road Suite 100 Bethesda, MD 20817

Telephone: (240) 235-2100

Fax: (240) 235-2104 Web: www.yfu-usa.org

Washington Trophy Center 4906 Wisconsin Avenue, NW Washington, DC 20016

July 1, 2004

Dear Brent:

On behalf of Youth For Understanding USA, please accept my sincere gratitude for your assistance in providing beautiful pieces for our exchange students to present to sponsors. These students were all very proud to have both the silver plated plates and rounded glass pieces as demonstrations of their appreciation.

YFU continues to enjoy a strong relationship with Washington Trophy Center and we appreciate your interest in helping us make our programs run smoothly. We look forward to working with you again next year, as we begin another orientation cycle.

Please accept our hearty thanks and best wishes for the year ahead. We appreciate your support and continued interest in Youth For Understanding.

Sincerely,

Christina Saudek Cusack

Program Coordinator

Youth For Understanding USA